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JUSTICE COURT CLERK
The Marshall County Board of Supervisors is currently accepting applications for a Justice Court Clerk.
Minimum Requirements:  Two (2) years of college, bondable, three (3) years experience in Justice Court or related field.  Accounting background preferred.  Applicant will be subject to background check as well as pre-employment drug and alcohol screening.
Skills required:  Must be able to type, use the calculator, have knowledge of computers, assume responsibility for detailed work, have some bookkeeping knowledge and work well with public.  Minimum of three (3) years supervisory experience.
Applications may be picked up beginning Friday, August 10, 2018 at the County Administrator’s Office located at 111 S. Market Street, Holly Springs, Mississippi, or you may call (662) 252-7903 to request an application by mail.  The deadline for applications is Friday, August 31, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.  Office hours are from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.
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